BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (601) 859-56857

| ' MEMORANDUM

| June 12,2017

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. 3‘{)4,
County Engineer and Road Manager

Re: Yandell Road
Time Extension

Due to the recent rains, construction on Yandell Road Widening Project has been delayed while the clock
continues to count down. As a result, the Engineering Department recommends meeting the contractor’s request
for an extension of 14 days. The completion date will now be set at November 12,2017.

SHEILA JONES TREY BAXTER GERALD STEEN DAVID BISHOP PAUL GRIFFIN
District One District Two District Three District Four District Five



*STORM DRAINAGE
*CONCRETE CONSTRUCTION
"RIP RAP

1576 OLD FANNIN ROAD
BRANDON, MS, 38047
PHONE: 601-992-0733 Ext.15
FAX: 601-992-6269

GENERAL CONTRACTOR

*ROAD AND STREET CONSTRUCTION
*CLEARING
“EARTH MOVING

June 8, 2017

Mr. Brad Engels PE

Stantec

101 Webster Circle, Suite 101
Madison, MS 39110

Re: Yandeli Road Improvements

Dear Mr. Engels,

Southern Rock, LLC would like to formally request that an additional 14 days be added to the contract
time due the immense amount of rain we have received the past 2 months, As you well know on April
3 (first day of contract time) we received 5.38" of rain. This record rain left the project completely
under water (see attached pictures). The total amount of rain we have recelved since starting the

project In 14.97" (8.67” in Aprit and 6.3" in May).

We would greatly appreciate ihis time being added to the contract and thank you for your help in this

matter.

Please advise should you have any guestions,

Sincerely,
SOUTHERN ROCK, L.L.C.

L

Bud McGehee
Project Manager

Ce: File



